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DAJane 3, 2015

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council
c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary
City Hall, Room 400

The Department of Transportation (DOT) is pleased to herein report on City Council Bill #15-
0526 / Zoning — Conditional Use Parking, Open Off-Street Area — 4001 — 4005 Garrison

Boulevard, which proposes to permit, under certain conditions, the establishment, maintenance,
and operation of a parking open — off street area on the property referenced in the legislation.

We have reviewed this proposed legislation and have determined that this bill’s passage would
not have a negative impact on our transportation network. Moreover, we expect the City of
Baltimore Zoning Commission to require the owners of the property to comply with parking
ratios as prescribed by Code in addition to meeting all applicable guidelines associated with the
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) regarding the need for handicapped parking.

DOT would like to thank the Council for the opportunity to provide these comments on City
Council Bill #15-0526. Based on the above comments, we support passage of this bill.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

W<,

Respectfully,

Wllham M Johnson
Director
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